Commitments Made...

Commitments Kept.

The Det’on Cho Corporation, on behalf of the entire Yellowknives Dene First
Nation, would like to thank Rio Tinto/Diavik for being such a great partner.

Back in 1999, Rio Tinto and the Yellowknives Dene First Nation signed an Impact
Benefit Agreement (IBA) that promised to build capacity, provide job opportunities
and to support Aboriginal businesses. Over 10 years later, our people are employed in
all aspects of the mining operation, from drilling and blasting to cooking and catering.

In the true spirit of the IBA, Kim Truter and his team worked diligently with Det’'on Cho
to allow Bouwa Whee Catering to take over the catering contract for Diavik. Through
this partnership our communities are better places to live, and we’re helping Diavik to

succeed.

Here’s to the next 10 years!
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